
Notice of Temporary Diversion of Jogging / Cycling Track 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To facilitate the ABC Waters @ Bishan-Braddell works at Kallang River, the jogging / cycling 
track will be diverted with effect from March 2017 to 4th Quarter 2018. This access will be 
closed till further notice.  
 
We apologized for any inconvenience caused and seek your understanding in this matter.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact the following personnel: 
PUB Hotline     TEL: 1800-CALL PUB (24 Hours) 

                 (1800-2255 782) 
 
PUB Officer      H/P: 9247 4454 / 9455 6534 
 
Koh Brothers (Contractor)  H/P: 9238 9575  

LEGEND 
Jogging / cycling track closed for drain         
upgrading completing on 4th Quarter 2018  
 

New diverted jogging / cycling track 
 
 


